
First ever IPAC CEO Pub Night - Oct 13, 2015. 

Presenters: Judy McCarten and Teri Murduff – sharing experiences in Saudi Arabi 

The evening began by listening to the call to prayer followed by customary Arabic coffee and dates. 

Many memories were shared with the help of Helen Christou who also went to Saudi Arabia in 

September of 2014 with Accreditation Canada International.  This trip focused on assisting the Saudi 

Arabia Ministry of Health to educate and re-educate about MERS CoV.  Judy and Teri started in Jeddah 

to meet the team and then on to Riyadh King Saud Medical City for the first week.  Next they were on 

their way to Jubail and the Royal Commission Hospital; same team but different leader for another week 

of education.    Judy and Teri then described their experiences on their second trip in February 2015 

with Minnesota International Medicine which focused on their return to Riyhad and King Medical City 

Hospital where they worked for two weeks with the IPAC team focusing on their IPAC program and 

process, audits of various clinical programs, ICP education and boots on ground projects. 

 

 

                                                  



 

Thank you IPAC CEO for allowing us to spend some time sharing our experiences and thank you Jester’s 

Court for an evening of good food, drink and the space to have some fun.   


